
Dear Mayor Jeff Lehman & Council,

We are writing today in regards to: FILE: D14-1631
APPLICATION OF AN AMENDMENT TO THE ZONING BY-LAW AND NOTICE OF A 
PUBLIC MEETING PURSUANT TO SECTION 34(12) OF THE PLANNING ACT, R.S.O. 
1990, AS AMENDED, IN RESPECT TO A PROPOSED REZONING

We oppose the amendment. We respectfully ask for no zoning change on this parcel not 
because we are anti-growth but because we are supporters of smart, planned urban 
development. 

We unfortunately could not attend this evenings public meeting, but stand with our 
neighbours in regards to this matter.

Thank you for your consideration,

Bob Dumond, Kimberly Kimpton
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